Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
GRANTING OF 9.6 PERMIT

June 12, 2018

Owners: Applicant:

John Scruton, Town Administrator Arleigh Greene

Town of Barrington Hard Rock Development

333 Calef Highway PO Box 23750

Barrington, NH 03825 Seabrook, NH 03874

Dick Georgantas By:

Liberty International Trucks of Barrington Barry W. Gier, P.E.

1400 S. Willow Street Jones & Beach Engineers, inc.
Manchester, NH 03103 85 Portsmouth Avenue

Stratham, NH 03885

Re:  263-13.1-13.2-18-19-RC-9.6 Request by for a Section 9.6 Special Permit for construction in a
wetland buffer the wetland total impact would be 1,412 s.f. with the wetland buffer total impact
for 7 locations 26,972 s.f. By: Barry W. Gier, PE, Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc.

Re:  263-13.1-13.2-18-19-RC-SR Request by Applicant Arleigh Green, Hard Rock Development,
LLC, for development of an excavation project for the sale of sand/gravel. Construction to
include the construction of proposed roads shown to road base and proposed drainage
features on Route 125 (Calef Highway) and Pierce Road (Map 269, Lots 13.1,13.2, 18, &19)in
the Regional Commercial Zoning District. By Barry W. Gier, Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc.: 85
Portsmouth Avenue, Stratham, NH 03885

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its June 5, 2018 meeting accepted as
complete and CONTINUED to the July 10, 2018 meeting the application referenced above.

The Board granted a 9.6 Permit for Impacts #1, #4, #5, #6, and #7 shown on the plan dated 5/7/2018.
Wetland buffer impacts #2 & #3 on the plan are directly related to the wetland crossing and do not
require a Special Permit under Article 9.5.1(3) of the Zoning Ordinance.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, /
\ﬁzﬁbﬂt’i&é’%{/uf K(,»LJ-JL«L’/

Marcia J. Ga%ses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc: file



